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TSI’s Chooses New York’s Famed Waldorf-Astoria for 
Sulphur World Symposium 2011 – Growing List of Industry 

Experts Confirmed as Speakers  
 
WASHINGTON, DC, August 12, 2010 — The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today it 
has entered into an agreement with New York’s famed Waldorf-Astoria hotel for Sulphur 
World Symposium 2011 from April 11-14.  Catherine Randazzo, TSI president and CEO, 
stated, “The legendary Waldorf-Astoria is well-suited for our event.  The Waldorf has a 
tremendous history that is obvious when you walk in the door.  And New York City 
offers so many museums, parks, restaurants, shopping and various buildings of 
architectural interest to our delegates, in addition to TSI’s program and valuable 
networking opportunities.” 

Noting the success of TSI’s 2010 symposium in Doha, Qatar with its record attendance, 
TSI staff member, Dr. Chris deBrey noted, “We were in Doha in 2010, center of a 
rapidly-growing region for sulphur supply, now we will be in the financial capital of the 
United States, a country home to producers, consumers, traders, transport providers—
every aspect of the industry.”  De Brey added, “The venue will draw not only the 
diversity of the U.S. sulphur and related industries, but delegates from overseas as well.  
We anticipate another record-breaking attendance.” 

Speakers are already confirmed for energy, carbon capture and storage, business 
growth opportunities for South America and Africa, as well as on alternative fuels.  More 
information and ongoing developments related to TSI’s symposium can be found at: 
www.sulphurinstitute.org.  Randazzo encouraged all involved in this dynamic industry to 
plan to attend. 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, 
selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.   For more 
information about TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry, contact 
Chris deBrey, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 612, 
Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9660; facsimile: +1 202 293 
2940; E-mail: CdeBrey@sulphurinstitute.org, Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org. 
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Important Style Notes to Editors:   
 Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The Sulphur Institute is spelled with 

a “ph.”  


